BAC Meeting- May 4, 2015

Council Members in Attendance- Wayne Lyke,, Jon Hansted, , Sam Gradwohl, Traci Garrett-Fletcher,
Bobbie Grice, Mike Creamans, Connie Combs, Greg Powers

Initial levy meeting trumped last BAC meeting- they used the time and meeting room
Summary of last BOE meeting-

Update on meeting for levy-

-BOE wants the BAC to be more visible- independent of the board

-want the people to listen to our opinions

-speaking to Chief of Police- different things going on politically- annexing of land by Morrow who has a
1% earnings tax including the high school and junior high school land

--possible growth- Hamilton TWP did away with TIF recently

-looking at pay to play model and determining if another way to approach it
-possible drug issue- drug testing for extracurricular activities
-fundraising from the different stakeholding groups

-PTO and Little Miami Chamber of Commerce

-Countywide chamber of commerce

-Touch a truck (perhaps have a table)- August 22", Regatta August 17
-State of the District in September

Levy discussion-

-identifying voters- BAC supports renewal due to financial need
-interest in phone banks

-Check made payable to Support Little Miami Schools

-Traci’s meeting with Regina re: education mandates

-information is overwhelming-

-direct costs and indirect costs as well

-Mandated testing codified by Federal Regulations- May pull funding if non-compliant

-S$16K for substitute teacher use for assessments



-Students testing missed multiple days
-Next- economic development- what are we going to do- answering questions to the public
Next Meeting- June 1

Adjournment



